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Hello Mountain View Families,       

Just a quick note to remind you about forms.  We are still needing Policy Forms and 
Student Release Forms in particular.  It is also really important to fill out the volunteer 
and driver's abstract forms.  Here is the link to the forms. 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/mountainview/Parents/Forms/Pages/default.aspx 

There is a Province Wide Professional Day on Friday which means the kids are yours 
😊😊 Our teachers are lined up to learn themselves for the day.  I am off to my 
administration conference as well. 

There is an Early Dismissal on November 1st.  If your kids are signed up for More 
Sports, they have agreed to run the class from 1:50-2:50pm for us that day.   

Teachers will be letting you know how things are going for your children at school 
through an informal report or direct communication next week.  We will follow up with an 
opportunity for you to meet with teachers directly on November 1st (early dismissal 
1:50pm) 

 

 

 

 

 

Your kids continue to amaze us everyday...Thanks 
for trusting and working with us!  Here’s some 
themes the teachers have been working on: 
inclusion, goal setting and optical illusions via art.  
Enjoy! 

Jody Moss 

Principal at Mountain View Elementary 
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